Announcements CPQM Fall 2021

A key United Nations climate change meeting (COP 26) is occurring in Scotland this November.  The UN meeting will focus on nations' climate change specific steps.  The PacYM Unity with Nature Committee urges everyone to register for and attend a Quaker Zoom gathering about COP 26 that is occurring soon:  Tuesday October 19, from 11am-12:30pm pacific time.  Hosted by UK Friends, this October 19 Quaker gathering will include worship and perhaps more COP 26 background.  Please go to https://www.woodbrooke.org.uk/product/spiritual-preparation-for-cop-26/ to register (or just Google something like "Woodbrooke COP 26").  Woodbrooke is a Quaker international learning center based in Britain.   (A similar Quaker gathering was held in September and here are a couple quotes about it:  "We are not alone!"  “This was the most interesting gathering about climate change that I’ve ever attended—Quaker or otherwise!") The PacYM Friends Committee on Unity with Nature encourages everyone to consider registering for the event.

To get a directory for College Park Quarterly meeting, please email Sarah Tyrrell sarahtyrrell@alumnae.mills.edu  Please do not forward your password protected directory to others.

Friends House Moscow Support Association is seeking non-board and board members to further our work in supporting Friends House Moscow, the Quaker corporation doing relief and translation work in Russia.  Please contact Ray Rischpater, kf6gpe@lothlorien.com, or phone number (831) 252-0646. 

Wendy Sanford, long term Friend and member of New England Yearly Meeting, has released a new book, These Walls Between Us.  The book is the result of a thirty-year leading to write honestly about issues of race and class in her life as a white woman. It castes new light on her lifelong friendship with a maid in her childhood home who was only a few years older than she.  It was written in close collaboration with her friend.   Wendy was a co-author and editor of Our Bodies Ourselves.  She hopes that the book will prompt conversation and action, especially among white people who are ready to learn how racism and white supremacy culture act within and around us to the detriment of all. 

Quarterly Meeting is a  Pay as Led event. We do have expenses and hope that Friends will send checks payable to College Park Quarterly Meeting to Tom Yamaguchi at 1015 Channing Way, Berkeley, CA 94710.  The suggested donation was $25.00.

Please fill out your evaluation while the session is fresh in your mind.  The link is: https://forms.gle/Z1fapHUtsp4vBiBW9  The registrar will email you a copy of the link, our you can copy and paste it now.  Thanks to Kathy Runyan for preparing the form.

